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Jamie Strange is a Research Entomologist
with the USDA-ARS whose primary focus is
bumble bee management and conservation.
Jamie has broad research interests that focus
on the effects of natural and anthropogenic
change on pollinators and their symbionts. His
work includes understanding the distributions
and biology of bumble bee parasite, the use of
bumble bees in agro-ecosystems, and the
distribution and diversity of bumble bees. He
frequently uses molecular biology and
population genetic tools to investigate
population health and to understand bumble
bee ecology and evolution. 


